Rise Youth Middle School Trip
Atlanta, Ga.
June 22 - 23

Dear Middle School Parents:

Your middle school youth has an amazing opportunity to go and be on mission this summer! We will travel
to Atlanta, Georgia the morning of Tuesday, June 22". We will spend the day doing a fun, safe activities.
We will overnight at a hotel in the Atlanta area and will then serve the morning of Wednesday, 23™ at The
Stewart Center. Our ministry will be focused on preparing care packages for local families and learning
about the Stewart Center. In other words, we will not have any direct contact with the community members
which they serve as per their current policy. After we conclude, we will grab lunch and head back to
Augusta and look to be back at First Baptist Church on the afternoon on the 23™

The cost of the trip is $100 which will include your youth’s activity, transportation, and meal money. Signing
up is easy and you can do it one of two ways. One, fill out the bottom half of this form and include part of
half payment for your student by check and return it to Elizabeth Chao at the student ministry office. Two,
send the information below to Elizabeth by email at echao@fbcaugusta.org and pay through online giving
on our church’s website at www.discoverfbc.org/give. To do this, you must designate the gift in the
following way — Your youth’s name + Middle School Mission Trip. Let me know if you have any questions!
We look forward to serving alongside your students!

Looking forward to serving alongside your youth!
Sincerely,
Rev. David Hughes

Minister to Students
First Baptist Church of Augusta

Name of Middle School Student:

Parent Email:

Parent Phone Number:

|:| | desire to go as a parent chaperone. There is no cost to adult leaders.



